
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, June 27, 2017

Council Session

Item G-3

Approving Appointment of Tony Randone to the Regional 
Planning Commission
Mayor Jensen has submitted the appointment of Tony Randone to the Regional Planning Commission. 
Mr. Randone will replace John Hoggatt who has moved from Grand Island and is not eligible to serve 
on the commission. This appointment would become effective immediately upon approval by the City 
Council and would expire on October 31, 2018.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen
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